
From: Loni Davis
To: "Arthur Koepsell - DNR"
Subject: RE: Hays 14-35 1S44W Sundry Notice Document # 400645924
Date: Thursday, July 17, 2014 8:48:20 AM

Arthur,
 
I don’t think I will ever get that form figured out.  Please change the form.  Sorry.  I have one more
to send to you so I will try to do that one correctly. 
 
Thanks for your patience.
 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 8:19 AM
To: Loni Davis
Subject: Hays 14-35 1S44W Sundry Notice Document # 400645924
 
Loni,
 
It looks like you should be requesting 4 exceptions to rule 609.  There should be an exception for
every required sample that is not going to be collected. Please let me know if you would like me to
make the change to the form.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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